
 

 

The April 2025 Maple Leaf

🏛 Board Meeting Highlights – April 14th
All board members were present, and we welcomed our newest members,

Mike Renner and Jarrod Martin. Key items approved:
🔒 Legacy Membership Freeze

Members who meet both of the following criteria are eligible to lock in annual
dues at the current rate:

1. 30 consecutive years of membership
2. The oldest member listed on the certificate is at least 80 years old

Next Steps: If you qualify, please send a letter or email to
maplelanecc@gmail.com requesting a Legacy Membership.

Special Note for 2025: Members who met the criteria as of January 1, 2025,
may lock in the 2024 rate of $1,100.

💳 Credit Card Fee Update
The board has approved a 3% fee on all credit card transactions.

Many local businesses already use this model. Our new Point of Sale system
allows for efficient implementation.

Estimated Savings: $5,000–$6,000 annually for the club.

⛳ Elmwood High School – Course Usage
We’re working with Elmwood High School to formalize a proposal for their golf

and X-Country team's use of the course.
Goals:

Establish a set schedule in advance
Implement fees when the course is closed for team use

📊 Current Membership Breakdown (Total: 269)
Full: 235

Starter: 15
Non-Revenue: 7
Non-Resident: 2
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Trial: 7
Junior (Golf Only): 3

💵 Dues Reminder – 2nd Quarter –
Dues were due April 1st:

Annual payers: Please send $160 to stay current
Quarterly payers: April 1st total is $355 ($315 dues + $40 adjustment)

Please consider paying annually. It is a huge help for the club’s cash flow and
accounting.

🛺 Cart & Storage Fees (Due April 1st)
Storage Fee: $125

Trail Fee: $125*
*Reminder: Members sharing carts must each pay the $125 trail fee.

🧑‍💼 Committee Updates
Golf

Timberlake Outing (originally May 18) may be moved to June 22
Discussing Reciprocal with Wee-Ma-Tuk

Upcoming Golf Events:
Stock the Bar Couple Outing– June 21

Memorial Day Scramble Members and Guests – May 26
Masters Outing had a great turnout!

Course Etiquette Reminder: Please fix your divots and repair ball
marks

Pool
Pool house cleaned; not yet open

Broken pipes discovered near the heater
New Chlorinator install set for April 21

Pool filling scheduled for week or May 12th
Next Pool Committee Meeting: Wednesday, April 16 at 7:00 PM
Lifeguards Needed! Interested? Email: maplelanecc@gmail.com

House & Grounds
·        Work Day: April 26 (8 AM – 12 PM)               - Course will be closed

during this time.
Tasks: Painting, deck cleaning, cart barn organization

Point of Sale System: Fully installed; staff training underway
Lake Treatments ongoing to manage weeds and moss – Thank you to

Curt Sherman, Dennis Roudebush, Dale Fletcher and Jim Northrup for
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handling!
Bar Remodel is complete – New ceiling was installed. Hugh thanks to

Scott Polhemus, Brent Pierson, Greg and Steph for all their hard work! It
looks great with the new tiles and lighting!

Handyman Needed: Interested in an hourly maintenance role?
Contact Stephanie

Social
Recent Events: St. Patrick’s Day, Masters, and Easter – all a

success! Thank you to everyone that came and helped out!
Upcoming: Memorial Day Event – stay tuned!

 
As always, come out and enjoy your club!

Tom Conklin, President
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